


Constantine/Truelife Urban Design Brief dated July 20, 2020 on page 50 which clearly indicates the mass of

the building in relation to my residence depicted I assume, to scale. Does that indicate a relationship

between Zoning parcels which are deemed to be in character with the neighbourhood. My privacy has been

taken away from my family due to the cascading terraces abutting my residence.
 

5. Review of the site grading plan also indicates that the rear and east property lines have a 3:1 slope towards

my property. I already have issues with a rear yard neighbour which adjusted his grades which now affect

my rear yard.
 

6. As for construction, the lower the density the lesser the impact. This building will require at least 24-36

months to complete. This extended construction time-line will cause havoc on traffic, increased unwanted

noise, dust and pollution, a negative visual impact to the neighbourhood, safety concerns, construction

deliveries off hours, increase parking on Helen and Uplands Ave. to name a few of the more obvious. To

note, the location of the water holding tank is indicated to be placed directly behind my rear yard. I

understand that dewatering systems will require 24 hour pumps to be active and removal of said water from

the tanks will entail untimely discharge from tanker truck and constant noise on a basis as dictated by the

aquifer strength.
 

7. Shoring diagrams provided by Terraprobe, drawing SH-2 indicates shoring along the east property line

probably for a duration of 12 months. Section 5/SH5 indicate a tie back encroachment of 16,200 mm

underneath my residence. This installation and demobilization duration will also have a noise, visual and

vibration impact subject to damages.
 

In closing, I strongly object to this densification proposal due to the impact this will have on my family and lifestyle. I
chose to reside in R1V area specifically to avoid exactly this massing of dwelling units adjacent and in the rear of my
property. I believe the City of Vaughan also taxes me accordingly but now it seems the taxes received from the
Constructor and 282 proposed family units are appealing. This proposal will definitely de-value my property and I
will be prepared to hold the City of Vaughan accountable, retain proper council and prepare for an appeal to the
Local Planning Appeal Tribunal.
 
Trusting this will be taken into consideration,
 
Dino Risi

Helen Avenue
Thornhill ONT

 
 
 




